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HAPPY MARCH  
Hope everyone’s March is 

going well so far. I know a few 

of use have spring breaks 

coming up whether it’s your 

spring break or your kids 

spring break I hope you have a 

little time to relax and enjoy 

your break.  

 

 

 TAXES ARE JUST 
AROUND THE CORNER  
A friendly reminder that Taxes 

are due on April 18th this year. 

I know that this seems far from 

now but trust me these days 

seem to be moving very fast. 

And to everyone who has 

already completed your taxes 

way to be ahead of the game.  

 

 THE COUNCIL IS 
GROWING 
I’m very excited to share that 

we now have three members 

of the youth action council. 

That doesn’t mean my team is 

full I’m still looking for more 

members. Please join us in 

this movement to help youths 

with disabilities.  

 


